
 

 

 

 July 9, 2019 

Greetings Dr. Wanda Williams, 

 

We, the Baptist Temple Church, thank the Lord for you and your willingness to be a blessing to our 

community and our congregation.  We thank you for your time, talent, and the vital information shared 

on May 25, 2019 at our 2019 “We Care Health Fair.”  The difference you made has encouraged many 

lives and has been a true blessing.  We truly enjoyed you and Ms. Saffold.  Please enjoy the pictures 

Thank you for being a part and making this event a true success.  We look forward to partnering with 

you in the coming year. 

 

Again, thank you for availing yourself and your staff 

 

Humble and grateful, 

 

Esther M. Williams 

BTC Women’s Ministry Leader 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 


